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TRAP-N-A-SAK (T.M.)

RODENTICIDE

THE SWEET CORN TRAP RODENTS CAN'T RESIST

KILLS RATS AND MICE

COMMERCIAL

5.45 kg BULK BUCKET

WITH DIPHACINONE

A PELLETIZED RODENTICIDE 
"CONTAINING SWEET CORN" 
READY MIXED, USE INDOORS 

AND OUTDOORS.

GUARANTEE:
DIPHACINONE...................... 0.005%

REGISTRATION NO. 21436 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTERED TRADEMARK
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INDICATIONS:  For control of Norway rats (Rattus norvegicus),
roof rat (Rattus rattus) and house mice (Mus musculus) in and
around homes, industrial and agricultural buildings, and similar
man-made structures.  Treated baits must be placed in
tamper-proof bait boxes or in location not accessible to
children, pets, domestic animals or wildlife.  Do not place bait



in areas where there is a possibility of contaminating food or
surfaces that come in contact with food.

SELECTION OF TREATMENT AREAS:  Determine areas where rats and/or
mice will most likely find and consume the bait.  Generally,
these areas are along walls, by gnawed openings, in or beside
burrows, in corners and concealed places, between floors and
walls, or in locations where rodents or their signs have been
observed.  Protect bait from rain or snow.  Remove as much food
as possible.

DIRECTIONS: RATS:  Apply 100 to 500 g of bait per placement. 
Maintain an uninterrupted supply of fresh bait for at least 10
days. 

MICE:  Apply 7 to 15 g (1-2 tablespoons) of bait at 1-3 m
intervals.  Larger placements (up to 60 g) may be needed at
points of very high mouse activity.  Maintain an uninterrupted
supply of fresh bait for at least 15 days.

RATS AND MICE:  Replace contaminated or spoiled bait immediately. 
Collect and dispose of all dead animals and unconsumed bait
according to local requirements.  To prevent reinfestation,
eliminate food, water and harbourage as much as possible.  If
reinfestation does occur, repeat treatment.  Where continuous
source of infestation is present, establish permanent bait
stations and replenish bait as needed.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Keep away from
humans, domestic animals and pets.  If swallowed, this material
may reduce the clotting ability of the blood and cause bleeding.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, give patient one or two glasses of
water and induce vomiting by inserting finger down throat; repeat
until vomit fluid is clear.  Call a physician.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Vitamin K1 in the form of
intravenous, intramuscular or subcutaneous injections, or by oral
ingestion are suggested remedial treatments for anticoagulant
poisoning.  The severity of the case, measured by establishing
prolonged prothrombin time (P.T.), will determine appropriate
therapy.  Monitoring P.T. will indicate the necessity of repeated
treatments.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse the container.  Dispose of the container
in accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on
the disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of
spills, contact the regional office of Conservation and
Protection, Environment Canada.



LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to
the terms set out on the label and, subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used in accordance
with the directions on this label.  It is an offense under the
Pest Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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